
Dear Neighbours,

Happy New Year from the Holloway Park team. We have made lots of progress with the 

project since we arrived in Islington.  During this time, we have been learning gradually 

about the needs of the borough, our neighbours and our future residents. We want to 

reaffirm our availability to the community to solve any queries as well as to support as 

much as possible any local organisations.

The next Drop-in session will be on February 7th from 2:30 to 4pm at  

Holloway Park Site Office but we can always be reached at the phone 

number and email address provided at the end of this newsletter.

Project Update
January 2024

At Holloway Park, we are excited to be offering a 2-week free Green Skills – Retrofit 

level 2 course to Islington and Camden residents. This course is due to start on the 26th 

February for 15 students.

This will be a great opportunity to find out what Retrofit technology is (such as heat 

pumps or solar panels) and why it is becoming so important in the construction industry. 

These skills will be beneficial to get sustainable jobs in the future and maybe even an 

opportunity to work onsite. 

To register interest, type on Eventbrite:  Holloway Park – Green skills retro fit level 2. 

For more information, please contact: Cherrelle.brown@londonsquare.co.uk

mailto:Cherrelle.brown@londonsquare.co.uk


Progress on Site

Upcoming Work

For any queries that you’d like to 
discuss, please contact us at:

Holloway Park

 Parkhurst Road, N7 0NU

 0333 660104

 info@hollowaypark.co.uk

Contact Details

Donation of clothes

If you wish to speak to the Council about 

this project, please contact Islington 

Council Construction Monitoring Team: 

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

The transfer of pile crush material from 
phase 1 to phase 2 continues. This is 
required to allow phase 1 works to begin in 
the next few months. A temporary haulage 
road set up will start on February 12th.

Site remediation works are still progressing 
across the site, with ongoing re-use or 
recycling of materials where possible. The 
welfare/office set up on phase 1 is still 
ongoing and is due to complete on end of 
March.

Our first donation of children's 
clothes from Holloway Park went 
to Tufnell Park Primary for 
distribution. 

In addition, we have collected and 
delivered more than 75 pieces of 
business clothes for women 
suitable for interviews and office 
work. 

Construction Working Hours

0800 – 1800 Weekdays 
0800 – 1300 Saturday

We have a space available for community 
groups, charities and local organisations 
who can’t afford to rent a venue.  This is for 
workshops or courses that will benefit the 
community. If you are interested, please 
contact us on the details below.

We will be offering mock interviews in an 
office environment to charities delivering 
employability workshops.

Space Available

www.hollowayparkcommunity.co.uk

mailto:info@hollowaypark.co.uk
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